
November 10, 2004
Nippon Telegraph and Telephone Corporation

Corrections of Data Volume
for NTT Group's Medium-Term Management Strategy

Please note that the following corrections should be made to the Data Volume for NTT
Group's Medium-Term Management Strategy that was announced on November 10,
2004. Corrected figures are underlined.

*      *      *

Figures in the graph of "Equipment investment for fixed communications operations"
on page 17 should be corrected as follows:

After correction

Y2002:  8,000 (Unit: 100 million yen)
Y2003:  9,000
Y2004:  9,400

Before correction

Y2002:  8,400 (Unit: 100 million yen)
Y2003:  9,300
Y2004:  9,200

 (Note) Please see the attachment for the page 17 corrected version.
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